
-----Original Message----- 
From: Lamborn Jeff 
Sent: Thursday, January 18, 2024 10:22 AM 
To: Housing Element <HEUpdate@losgatosca.gov> 
Subject: Locations 

[EXTERNAL SENDER] 

Are some of the town properties appropriate for high density housing? 
-Oak Meadow Park
-Blossom Hill Park
-Balzer Field
-Sports Fields at Fisher Middle School and Los Gatos High School -Town Offices

ATTACHMENT 12



-----Original Message----- 
From: >  
Sent: Thursday, January 18, 2024 10:50 AM 
To: Housing Element <HEUpdate@losgatosca.gov> 
Subject: HOUSING ELEMENT JAN 18 
 
[EXTERNAL SENDER] 
 
There must be a way to comply with the State of California mandated housing requirements without 
destroying the landmarks, historical areas, and environmental natural beauty that all of us (and OTHERS) 
have enjoyed and created. 
 
Please ask the State of California for more time.  We would like to comply. We need more clear 
feedback. 
 
Anne Lamborn 
53-year resident of Town of Los Gatos and Town of Los Gatos Arts and Culture Commissioner 
 


